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Ref.: APT/2017/AWG-21 1 May 2017 

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Subject: Circulation of Questionnaires Approved by 

the 21st Meeting of the APT Wireless Group  

 

As you may be aware, the 21st Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-21) 

was held from 3 to 7 April 2017 in Bangkok, Thailand. AWG-21 approved the four new 

Questionnaires as follows: 

1) Questionnaire on current spectrum usage and future plan of unmanned 

aircraft system; 

2) Questionnaire on usage and future plan of the band 3300-3400 MHz in Asia-

Pacific region; 

3) Questionnaire on usage and future plan of the band 4800-4990 MHz in Asia-

Pacific region; and 

4) Questionnaire on potential implementation of IMT in the frequency band 

1427-1518 MHz in Asia-Pacific region. 

 

AWG-21 also approved the re-circulation of Questionnaire on usage and future 

plan of frequency bands in relation to studies on WRC-19 Agenda Item 1.13 in Asia-Pacific 

region. 

 

In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to reply to the 

attached five Questionnaires. Please send your replies to the APT Secretariat preferably by 

e-mail to aptawg@apt.int within the deadline mentioned in the each Questionnaire. 

 

I thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Original signed) 

 

Areewan Haorangsi 

Secretary General 

 

To: APT Members 
 
 

 

Encls: 1) Four new Questionnaires approved by AWG-21  

 2) Questionnaire on usage and future plan of frequency bands in relation to studies 

on WRC-19 Agenda Item 1.13 in Asia-Pacific region 
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